
January 16, 2017 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Our Midmester Academy is in final preparations for  January 26-February 10. 
Students are signed up for classes and will learn about which courses they are in 
shortly.  Follow the hyperlink to our ​Midmester Academy Handbook. 

 
2. We had a kickoff assembly to begin the 3rd quarter.  Mr. Ryan Rausch was a guest 

speaker.  He also brought down high school students from the LEAD group to share 
experiences about leadership with our students.  

 
3. Our first MS LEAD group will meet on January 23 at 7:30 am.  We are excited to 

continue to build our Chickasaw Pride through this experience. 
 

4. The entire MS participated in the Temple Grandin assembly.  It was a great 
experience for our students, teachers and the community.  A special thanks to the HS 
FFA and Mr. Russ for helping to get this massive event organized.  

 
5. We completed our end of quarter PBIS activities on December 22.  We had 21 

students not qualify for the activities due to not meeting our expectations based on 
attendance and behavior.  This is much better than first quarter, but our new goal it 
to have less than 14 for 3rd quarter.  

 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1phf_5s5JSfvJVQ2l6PBXNbVStU7RYkQ3cXx15ZTKznk/edit?usp=sharing

